
  

BOTTOMS FOR A BOTTLE DAY 
FRIDAY 25th  NOVEMBER 

 
Pupils may come to school in their choice of ‘bottoms’ - leggings, skirt, jeans,     
jogging bottoms in exchange for  bringing a bottle of something to school for our  
Christmas Fayre tombola.  
We would love bottles of pop, sauce, talc. shampoo, bubble bath, beer, wine,        

alcopops, cordial, washing up liquid etc  Any alcohol needs to be 
brought in by an adult please   ‘Bottoms for a Bottle’ means that 
they may only wear their own choice of bottoms—we will expect all 
children to be in their school uniform Tshirt/jumper/cardigan.    
Thank you for your support 
We would be very grateful for any unwanted, unused  
gifts or new items which we could use for  our Christmas 
Fayre. Thank you to those families who have donated. 

Thank you so much for your   
generosity in supporting us with 
Children In Need this year—we 
raised a  grand total of £222 
which was amazing. The effort 
put into ensuring pupils were 
dressed up ( or dressed down in 
pyjamas) was great to see and 
everyone had a fun day in school  

CHRISTMAS FAYRE  
WEDNESDAY 30th NOVEMBER  3.30pm  

 
We are so excited to welcome our families back to our Christmas Fayre — the 
first in 3 years!  The fayre is straight after school  and entry will be though the 
Year 1/2  door—please collect children on time that night as staff need to be in 
the hall ready for the start of the fair at 3.30pm 
 

   Toy Tombola       Santa ( ticket only)                     
      

                                                                                                       
                             

Popcorn  

Games 

Crafts stall holders  

Refreshments 

Cake Stall 
We would be grateful of any 
cake & biscuit donations on 
the day of the fayre. Please 
inform us if they contain 
nuts,  

Please look out for Christmas     
performance   information for 
Year 1 to Year 6 for the coming 
weeks.   Tickets are initially limited 
to 2 per child and we will give out 
additional tickets as they  become 
available,  We want everyone to 
see the amazing hard work of the 
children but we have to have limits 
on   numbers for seated events, 
which is why we have to make them 
a ticket entry event.   

Gift Tombola 
 
Bottle Tombola 


